
INTEGRITY 
     Synonyms:  honor, character, standards, principle,  

She may not yet be ready for major responsibilities, as she is 
still in the process of developing a set of principles and ethics 
to live by.  In the meantime, her choices may not always be in the 
best interests of the company. 

Although you live by your own internal code of values, you stay 
true to yourself.  If you feel you have appeared less than 
authentic to someone else, you feel extremely let down and tend to 
beat yourself up over it. 

In the heart of night you may sometimes struggle with the question 
of whether you've chosen the right path in life, but the bottom 
line is that you are an honest, loyal and loving person and your 
conviction of self-worth will continually see you through. 

Your personality shines through with symmetry and poise.  Deep down 
inside you believe you are an honorable man with much good to 
contribute to the world. And anyone who knows you well can tell you 
that you're right. 

A man of personal integrity, you wouldn't think of doing less than 
your very best for someone who treats you fairly.  

This is someone you can trust with your deepest secrets.  She will 
uphold confidences, never disclosing information that is meant to 
stay private. 

Because you are perceptive of others' reactions, when you suspect 
your work doesn't quite meet their expectations, you are willing to 
take pains to refine it further. 

The writer is true to himself, with a soundness of character that 
signifies a high level of integrity. 

He is highly principled with a strong appreciation for right and 
wrong. 

Guided by his principles and ideals, he is not afraid of being 
disapproved by others.  He wants to make a good impression, but it 
is not an overriding concern for him.   



Standing firmly by his beliefs, he stays loyal to the people and 
philosophies that he adopts. 

A strong sense of self allows her to stand firm in the standards 
and principles that have been with her all her life. 

In your personal life, you have your own code of ethics which may 
or may not conform to other people's mind-sets; but you make your 
commitments and stand by them. 

There are times when you feel like resisting efforts to change your 
basic ideas, attitudes, outward behavior and mental approach.   

If the matter is important enough, you will resist others in order 
to maintain your own integrity. 

Without a strong sense of commitment to established values and 
ethics, this individual's loyalty to the company and its people 
will be short-lived. 

Being governed by one's own thinking and concerns puts this 
applicant's loyalty to the company and its people second in line. 

Dishonest behavior is often rooted in fear.  One may be afraid of 
not being accepted, or of criticism from someone they care about.  

 


